

"Believe in yourself...Learn together...Persevere...Succeed"

Executive Headteacher: Mrs D P Webb

Associate Headteacher: Mrs V E Ballantyne Associate Headteacher: Mrs A C Knight

Newsletter Week Ending 18 May 2018

RECEPTION TRIP TO KIDZANIA

A reminder that the Reception trip to KidZania is next week. Please arrive to school by 8.45 am so that we can leave school on time and to avoid any delays. It is essential that your child wears full school uniform and is dressed appropriately for the weather including sensible shoes or trainers. Please make sure that all jackets and items of clothing are clearly labelled with your child's name and class. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and water to drink in a carrier bag labelled with his/her name. Your child will also need another spare carrier bag as he/she will be given some items to take home from the trip – please note no spending money is required. We aim to be back to school for 3.30 pm. If there are significant delays we will notify you.

Thank you,

Reception Teachers

LOST PROPERTY

If your child is missing an item of clothing please check the lost property boxes after school. We are unable to allow parents into the building at the start of the day. Please remember to label your child's clothing and belongings with their name and class.



SCIENCE COURSE FOR PARENTS

We have a free science course coming up after the holidays for parents of children in years 1 & 2. The course will run on Tuesday from 5th June, for 6 weeks, 1.15-3.15pm. This is for parents who would like to develop an understanding of how children learn science, and how you can help them at home. Letters will be sent out shortly, if you would like to attend please return the attached booking in form.

This course is run by Redbridge Institute, but if you would like more information please speak to Sandra Applegate at the School Office.



CLASS ASSEMBLY

Class Assembly - date for your diary. Parents are very welcome to attend.

Thursday 24th May 9am-3S

Please make sure you are on time - latecomers will not be admitted.

DINNER AND EARLY BIRDS PAYMENTS

Can you please make sure your child's dinner and Early Birds account are up date and any debts are cleared. In addition can you ensure there is enough credit on your child's account, particularly children in year 6 who will be leaving us at the end of the school year. Thank you.



BOOK LISTS FOR KS2 CHILDREN

To help encourage reading with your child, we have compiled a list which will give you ideas on suitable and fun book titles which may interest your child. Reading helps improve children's vocabulary, communication and grammar skills, and improves their writing skills too!

Please find our latest book list for children in KS2 on our school website under Children/Reading.

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS NURSERY - YEAR 6



The photographer will be coming to school on Wednesday 6th June to take photographs of each class. Year 6 will receive a special leavers package. Please make sure your child is wearing the correct uniform on the day.

VISITS TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE

Please ensure that your child has all their necessary equipment with them at the start of the school day. Parents should not be coming into the school office to drop off packed lunches, homework, PE kits or any other forgotten items. Thank you.

ATTENDANCE

The whole school attendance for last week:

96.26%

The classes with the best attendance were:

EYFS: Yellow 98.33%

KS1: 2D 98.33% KS2: 3S 100%



